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Mission Statement 
 

The Indian Head Church      
of God exists to glorify    
God with Christ centered 
worship, Biblically oriented 
discipleship and Holy      
Spirit directed evangelism 
and mission. 
     

      Vision Statement 
 

It is our vision to do    
whatever it takes to run 
the RACE with Jesus. 

 

A= ADMIT 
      that you have sinned. 
 

 “for all have sinned and fall short of  
    the glory of  God,”  
                            (Romans 3:23 NIV) 
 

B= BELIEVE 

    that Jesus Christ died for you. 
  

  “Yet to all who received him, to 
those who Believed in his name, he 
gave the right to be come children of 
God—” (John 1:12) 
 
  “For God so loved the world that  he 
gave his one and only Son, that  
whoever believes in Him shall not 
perish but have eternal life.”     
                                        (John 3:16) 
 
 

C= CONFESS & CELEBRATE 
     that Jesus Christ is Lord of  
       your life. 
 

  “That if you confess with your 
mouth, “Jesus is Lord,” and believe in 
your heart that God raised him from 
the dead, you will be saved.  For it is 
with your heart that you believe and 
are justified, and it is with your mouth 
that you confess and are saved.” 
                              (Romans 10:9-10) 

 

 
 

Prayer of Faith 
“Dear Lord Jesus, I want new life in 
you.  I know that I have sinned.  I 
believe that You died for my sins and 
arose from the grave to give me that 
new life.  I now turn from my sins and 
invite You to come into my heart and 
life.  I receive You as my personal 
Savior and will live for You, my Lord 
and friend.  Amen.” 

Finding a relationship with 

God is as simple as: 

A - B - C 
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Indian Head Church of God... 

VANCO 

 

“This is the day that the LORD has made;      

let us rejoice and be glad in in.”  Psalm 118:24 



    Worship Services   
 

     Saturday evening, 7:00 p.m. 
 

     Sunday morning, 8:30 and 11:00 a.m. 
 

     Sunday School Classes, 9:45 a.m. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

9:30-10:00 a.m. - The Coffee House Fellowship is located in the   
Normalville side foyer. This is a time for fellowship, with coffee and 
tea available. 
 

 
 

This coming Wednesday, January 12, from 11:00 a.m. to       
1:00 p.m., the Indian Head Church of God Community Luncheon 
Ministry will be offering FREE HOMEMADE SOUP by drive thru 

only, while supplies last. Soup will be packaged cold in containers and     
distributed here in the church parking lot. This event is being planned for the 
second Wednesday of every month. If you would like to help, contact     
Bonnie Kimmel or Amy Grimm. Everyone is welcome! 
 

 
 The Fayette County District 14 Sunday School Rally will be 
held here at the church on Monday evening, February 7 at    
7:00 p.m.   Everyone is welcome to attend! 

            
 
Arctic Blast will be held at Camp Sonrise Mountain,           
February 18-20.  This is for all youth in grades 6 to graduating 
seniors.  Applications are on the bulletin board in the Indian 
Head side foyer.  Registration fee is $55, but the church will 

pay $30.00 and youth only pay $25.00.  Please get your application and 
money to the church office no later than Feb. 6.  Please make checks out to 
Camp Sonrise Mountain. 

 
 
The worship service continues to be streamed live on our  
Facebook page at 11:00 a.m. on Sunday mornings. 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
It is up to each individual if you want to continue to wear a mask 
or not, here at the church.  If you would like a mask, they are still 
available in the foyers, along with hand sanitizer.   
 

 
 
 

 

Our Church van has served us well, but it is over 15 years old 
and needs to be replaced. We are considering the purchase of 
a newer used van, perhaps a 2018 or 2019 model year. We 
wish to thank all those who have given to the van fund, as of 

December 20, 2021 there has been over $26,000 donated towards the 
purchase of a new church van.  Unfortunately the prices of newer used 
vans has increased dramatically in the past year, for this reason we       
are now expecting to have to pay over $40,000 for a 2018 or newer        
15 passenger van.  Again we thank you for your continued prayers and 
financial gifts to this project.   

 
 

 

The 2022 Flower Chart is on the bulletin board in the Indian 
Head side foyer.  If you would like to place flowers on the altar 
for a particular Sunday, please write you name by that date.  
You are responsible for ordering the your flowers.  Kathleen 

will call you the week before to find out what you want printed in the      
bulletin.   
 
 

 
Church Snow Policy   There will be Sunday morning 
services unless there is no electricity and or heat at the 
church. However, the church advises the use of caution 

and care when coming to church during times of winter weather.           
The Saturday Evening Worship Service will automatically be cancelled if 
there is an NWS issued ACTIVE WEATHER ALERT involving the hours 
of 6:00-9:00 p.m.  Active weather alerts would include such  common 
items as:   

    Winter Weather Advisory 

    Winter Storm Warning 

    Ice Storm Warning.   
 

Any uncertainty, please contact the church office or Pastor Doug. 

 
 

Want to read through the Bible this year? 
 

Kathy Foor is hosting a group on Facebook of 
those who want to encourage one another 
through the year as we read together.  You 
are invited to join us at Daily Manna 2022. 
 

If you are not on Facebook, you can receive 
these by email.  See Kathy for details. 

January 9, 2022 
 
 

Call to Worship:  Psalm 118:19 & 24 
 
Scripture:  Psalm 93 
 
 

Message by Carrie Dix, Executive Director of Camp Sonrise Mountain 

This is the bread that came down from 
heaven.  Your ancestors ate manna 
and died, but whoever feeds on this 
bread will live forever.   John 5:68 


